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«lopHbIN BO3AYX»: HOBbIN be3onacHbIN ce30H. [opa xpaer!

«[OpHbIA BO3AYX» OTKPbIT FOPHONbIXKHbINA Ce30H — 2020, TOp)KeCTBEHHbIA CTapT COCTOANCS
B KOHLE aeKabps. B sHBape Ha rope 6bi10 MHOTrO pPa3fiMyHbIX MepONpUATHIA Kak ans
B3poCnbiX, TaK U ans aeteid. Kak 06bl4HO, aKTUBHbIE MOMOLLHMKW B OpraHu3auuu -
BONOHTepbl. Monoable Noan NOMOralT TYPUCTaM W OTAbIXAIOLWNM, NPUHUMAKT yYacTue
B NMOArOTOBKE W NPOBEAEHUM MEPONPUATUI, @ TaKXKe COPEBHOBAHMII BCEPOCCUINCKOIO U
mexxayHapogHoro yposHei. C 2017 ropa «(axanuH JHepmXu» nopaepKuMBaeT NpPOeKT
pa3BuTUS BonoHTepckon Komanabl (TK «[opHbIi BO3ayx»: nomoraet ¢ npuobpeTeHnem
CHAPSXKEHMSA NS BONIOHTEPOB, NPOBEAEHNEM TPEHNHTOB MO HEOOXOANMbIM KOMNETEHLUSAM,
a Camoe rnaBHoe — obyyaeTt ux MeToAam 1 NOAX0AaM, HanpaBneHHbIM Ha obecneyeHune
be30nacHOCTM Ha CKIOHaX.

MopgpobHocTn Ha www.sakhalinenergy.ru

Gorny Vozdukh: New Safe Season. The Mountain Is Waiting!

The new 2020 alpine season started at Gorny Vozdukh with an opening ceremony
in the end of December. A number of events both for adults and children took
place at the mountain in January. As usual, volunteers were actively assisting: the
young people provide assistance to tourists and visitors. They take an active part
in preparing and conducting sporting events as well as national and international
competitions. Since 2017, Sakhalin Energy has been supporting the volunteering
development project of the Gorny Vozdukh: the company has been purchasing gear
for volunteers, conducting workshops for the required sets of skills, and, most
importantly - teaching them methods for and approaches to ensuring safety on
the ski slopes.

Read more at www.sakhalinenergy.ru

Mbl XXpeM HOBbIX naen!

TpaanLMOHHO SHBAPb Mbl HAYNHAeM C 06bSBNIEHNS HOBOIO
FPAHTOBOr0 payHAa OOHOW W3 (CTapeilumx nporpamm
«(axanuH JHepmKu» — GOHAA COLMANbHBIX MHULMATUB
«JHeprusi». B 3Tom rogy cTapT KOHKypCy 06WeCcTBEHHO
3HAaYMMbIX NPOeKToB faH 17 aHuBaps. Ero nobegutenn -
HEKOMMEpUeCKne opraHmsaumm n yupexxaeHus (axanmHa -
nonyyat GMHAHCOBYI0 NOAMEPXHKKY M CMOrYT BONNOTUTD
CBOW UAEN B XU3Hb. B Konunke Hawmx obwmx gen yxxe bonee 600 npoekros. B 2020
rogy B yectb 7/5-netns Benukon MNobenbl, B o namatn u cnasbl, NPUOPUTET MpH
onpegeneHnn nobeguteneit byaet oTaaH NPOEKTaM, KOTOPbie MpeayCcMaTpuBaioT
MeponpusaTUS, HaNpaBNeHHble Ha COXPAaHEHUe NCTOPUYECKON MaMSTH.

MoapobHocTn Ha www.fondenergu.ru

We Are Waiting for New Ideas!

Traditionally we begin January with the announcement of the new round of one of the oldest
Sakhalin Energy grant programmes - Energy Social Initiatives Fund. This year the competition
between the important social projects started on 17 January. Its winners — non-profit organisations
and institutions of Sakhalin - will receive financial support to implement their plans. There are
already more than 600 projects supported by the company as part of the project. In 2020, which
marks the 75th anniversary of the Great Victory, which is the Year of Commemoration and Glory,
the priority will be given to the projects that include activities aimed at preserving the historical
memory.

Read more at www.fondenergu.ru




